
   

CORK COUNTY COUNCIL 

PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT ACT, 2000 (as amended) 

 

NOTICE OF PREPARATION OF DRAFT MUNICIPAL 

DISTRICT LOCAL AREA PLANS   

 

Extension of Public Consultation Period for 

Submissions 
 

With reference to the Public Notice dated 16
th

 November, 2016 giving Notice of the 

Preparation of Draft Local Area Plans, please be advised that the closing date for 

submissions/observations to the 8 no. Draft Municipal District Local Area Plans 

has been extended from Friday 6
th

 January 2017 at 4 pm to Monday 16
th

 January, 

2017 at 4 p.m. 

 

Submissions or observations in relation to the Draft Local Area Plans are hereby 

invited and may be made on-line via the Council’s website www.corkcoco.ie or in 

writing to the Senior Planner, Planning Policy Unit, Floor 13, County Hall, Cork. 

Submissions or observations made on-line or in writing, and received by the Planning 

Authority on or before 4 p.m. on Monday 16
th

 January, 2017, will be taken into 

consideration before the making of the Local Area Plans. 

 

The Council regrets that for technical reasons, submissions made by e-mail 

cannot be accepted.   

 

 

If you have any queries please contact the Planning Policy Unit at 021 4285900.   

 

  
Cork County Council is subject to the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act, 

2014. 

 

Dated this 1st day of December, 2016 

John O’Neill 

Director of Planning 

Designated Public Official under the Regulation of Lobbying Act, 2015 

 

 

http://www.corkcoco.ie/

